
Learning Focus
This term in our Design and Technology classes, we've been
exploring the exciting world of structures. Our Year 1 pupils

have been hard at work designing and building straight bridges,
focusing on strength and stability. It’s wonderful to see their

creativity come alive! As they progress through the years, they'll
build on these foundational skills, eventually reaching Year 6

where they'll tackle the challenge of creating an arched bridge
that is not only strong but also durable and rigid. Design and
Technology truly encourages our children to think critically,

manage risks, and become resilient little innovators!
We love the DT process: the evaluating of products, the planning
and designing, the making and the evaluating.  It really supports

developing the problem solving and communication skills too.

Dates and Notices
Friday 6th December - Own clothes day bring chocolate or toiletries 

Monday 9th December 9:30 and 2pm  - Reception Christmas
performances

Tuesday 10th December -  Nursery  9:15 Christmas performances
Wednesday 11th December 10am -  Y5/6 Christmas performance

@St Thomas’ Church 
Thursday 12th December 9:30 and 2pm- KS1 Christmas

performances
Friday 13th December 9:30 and 2pm - Y3/4 Christmas performance

Monday 16th December - Breakfast with Santa (limited places)
Tuesday 17th December - Whole school trip to the Panto - Thank

you friends of WS
Wednesday 18th December -Christmas Dinner and Christmas

jumper day
Thursday 19th December - Class Christmas parties

Number Smart Oscar R 4R

Self Smart Mia H 5/6C

Art Smart Cassius C 3/4M

Body Smart Sienna H-G 2D

People Smart Charlotte W 1H

Nature Smart Poppy-Jane N-M 5M

Music Smart Delilah P Nursery

Word Smart Nicolas F RD

Smart Learner Alessia C 6F

Class Percentage

RD 94%

2LMc 98%

3B 96%

5M &6F 98%

AttendanceWinners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
please see our website for information about attendance and punctuality

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Pennie M 2LMc who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for Stay and Maths
today! It was fantastic to see so many of you engaging with your
child's learning. We truly hope you found the session helpful and

that you enjoyed the opportunity to share in the children’s
educational journey.

This year, we’ve introduced a more structured approach to help
our children know, understand, and recall their times tables

more effectively. Around the school (and at home), you might
have noticed the children singing a variety of catchy songs

linked to well-known tunes. They are absolutely loving it! Not
only is it fun, but we've also seen a noticeable improvement in

their recall abilities 

PE Days and Jewellery

Please make sure that children are

not wearing any jewellery for PE

days.  If there is an issue removing

earrings, please provide plasters  to

put over them.

William Stockton Weekly

SMART Awards

Please make sure the office
as an up-to-date email and

phone number for you.  
Many of our letters are now
going to email.  You’ll miss

out if you haven’t kept your
information up-to-date

Be Safe

Be Respectful

Be Ready




